
 Davenport 
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 801 7  th  · Davenport WA · 99122 
 (509) 725-1481 

 MEMO 

 Date:  August 29, 2022 

 To:  School Board Directors 

 From:  Chad Prewitt, Superintendent 
 Noelle Carstens, MS/HS Principal 
 Tim Rasmussen, Davenport High School Athletic Director 

 Subject:  Recommendation for Hire:  MS Head Volleyball  Coach 

 ●  Natalee Hayes 

 We are very excited to recommend Ms. Natalee Hayes to be hired as our head middle school 
 volleyball coach for the 2022-23 school year. 

 Natalee has been coaching youth club volleyball for the past five years and brings a wealth of 
 experience to the position. Ms. Hayes was a former standout volleyball player during her gorilla 
 high school career. She is excited to work with Coach Jacoby, Mr. Rasmussen, and the kids! 


